
 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 Tennis players! 

 
This week, in the blazing sunshine, a team of Year 3 and 4 
children made their way to Tame Valley Tennis Club in 
Greenfield to participate in the latest DLP sports event. Kallam, 
Ralph, Meredith and Sam joined with children from across the 
partnership to practise their skills, with a range of games 
followed by some short matches. They got better and better as 
the afternoon progressed and all enjoyed their experience. 
Some already have lessons at the club but for others it was their 
first time at the venue and they said they’d love to go back! 
Well done Team Friezland.  

 
The Colour Raffle – Thank you! 

    
Once again you have been wonderfully generous with your 

donations – this time for the Colour Raffle which will take place 

on Friezland Summer Friday on 4th July. The children really 

enjoyed wearing their team colours on Thursday!  

 
 

Our next collection for Summer Friday will be bottles or chocs 

for the tombola. If you are able to donate anything in a bottle 

or something chocolately, the Friends of Friezland team will be 

collecting items at school on Wednesday 2nd July. Thank you! 

 

KS2 Show Bugsy Malone 
Children in Class 3 & 4 are now well into 

rehearsals for our end-of-year performance of 

Bugsy Malone. Please look out for information 

from class teachers about costumes and tickets,  

which are available to buy from School Spider.  

Children in Class 1 & 2 will have a chance to 

watch the show during the school day; 

performances for families are at 2pm on 15th July and 2pm and 6pm 

on 16th July.   

 

Reminder 

Class 1 & 2 Trip to Smithills Farm on Monday – please wear 
school uniform with suitable shoes and coat.  

 

Year 5 Creative Writing Day at Hulme 

 
On Wednesday, a group of our talented Key Stage 2 writers 

attended a Creative writing workshop at Hulme Grammar 

School for the day. They worked with Hulme staff and a visiting 

author alongside children from schools across the Oldham. It 

was a great success: Lola, Mollie, Dylan, Jacob and Evan all 

really enjoyed themselves and they wrote fantastic stories 

which they all read out to the judges and parents at the end of 

the day. Hulme staff have reported back that they were 

‘beautifully behaved, totally engaged and a credit to your 

school’. Well done all!   

 

Outdoor Learning Day 
On Thursday 10th July, the children will enjoy our 
annual Outdoor Learning Day (weather permitting). We are 
busy making plans, and as always, the day will include a Den-
Building session. Do you have any old sheets or duvet covers, 
tarpaulin, thick rope or tent pegs that you could donate to top 
up our resources? If so, we would be really grateful! Thank you.  

 

Dates for the Diary 

June 

16th Class 1 & 2 trip to Smithills Farm 

17th Y5-6 Football Match at St Paul’s 

19th Dad’s Breakfast 1 9-10am 

20th Dad’s Breakfast 2 9-10am 

23-25th Year 6 Residential at Robinwood  

26th New Reception 2025 Intake Meeting 5-6pm 

July 

3rd Friezland Move up Morning 1 (Secondary move up day) 

4th Friezland Move up Morning 2 

4th Friezland Summer Friday 3.15 – 5.00pm 

9th Keyboards & Guitars Performance 2.15 – 3.15pm 

10th Outdoor Learning Day (weather permitting) 

11th End of Year Reports sent home 

15th KS2 Bugsy Malone Show 2pm 

16th KS2 Bugsy Malone Show 2pm & 6pm 

21st Leavers Celebration at Friezland Church 9.30am 

22nd Last Day of Term.  

September 

Tuesday 2nd First Day of Term 

13th June 2025 


